
HR  Inzko  and  PDHR/Brcko
Supervisor Waser meeting BiH
Officials

The High Representative, Valentin Inzko and Principal Deputy
High Representative/ Brcko Supervisor, Tamir Waser met today
in Sarajevo with the Chairman of the BiH Council of Ministers,
Vjekoslav Bevanda and BiH Minister for Finance and Treasury,
Nikola Spiric.
This  is  the  first  in  the  series  of  meetings  the  High
Representative will have with BiH’s executive branch in order
to introduce the new PDHR and Brcko Supervisor, Tamir Waser,
who assumed his duties on October 21 this year.

During the meetings, the High Representative Inzko and PDHR
Waser will be calling on political leaders and institutions to
intensify their efforts to secure progress for BiH in its
Euro-Atlantic aspirations.

They  also  expressed  their  concern  on  the  problems  with
providing national subjects in schools throughout BiH.
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